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Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc. 
Prior Authorization Update 

Podiatry Office Based Surgical Procedures 
 
 

Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc. (Molina Healthcare) is pleased to announce to our 
valued contracted podiatrists that effective September 1, 2014, podiatry office based 
surgical procedures will no longer require prior authorization. 
 
The Molina Healthcare Prior Authorization Guide/Matrix is being updated to reflect this 
change, and will soon be available on the Molina Healthcare Provider Website at 
www.molinahealthcare.com. 
 
If you would like to receive a copy of the updated Prior Authorization Guide/Matrix when 
completed, please contact your dedicated Provider Service Representative toll free at (800) 
377-9594.  Your dedicated Provider Service Representative’s contact information is also 
available on the Provider Services Territory Grid on the Molina Healthcare Provider 
Website under “Contact Us.”  
 
We appreciate the service you provide to our Members and thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Network Management and Operations/Provider Services 
Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc. 
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